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SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT – PRESENTATIONS/ INFORMATION 
 
 School Health Advisory Board Update – Mrs. Shifflett 
 
 
BACKGROUND: One of three SHAB goals for 2011-2012 is to explore possible resources 

for providing food for students during non-school time. 
 

A possible community-schools partnership for 2012-2013 implementation 
will be presented.  The project would provide nutritious snack foods for 
students for days that school is not in session. 
 
This program would be similar to the “Snack Pack” program in Covington 
recently featured in the Virginian Review. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 7, 2012………………..…………………………………………………………….…….AGENDA ITEM:  11-12:  XII.-A. 



SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD (SHAB) 
October 13, 2011 – 4:00 P.M. 

School Administration Building 
 
 

The School Health Advisory Board (SHAB) met Thursday, October 13, 2011. 
 
During this meeting, goals for school year 2011-12 were set. 
 
 Goal #1: Explore options for acquiring services of an ATC (Athletic 

Trainer Certified) for all athletic programs. 
 
 Goal #2: Explore possible resources for providing food for students 

during non-school time. 
 
 Goal #3: Promote more programs, information for students about 

drugs, alcohol use/abuse and consequences. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CERTIFICATE "' God's Covering Inc. recently presented a plaque of appreci-
ation to Hot Watts for their donation to God's Covering's ongoing Snack Pack

program. According to God's Covering, 340 children are currently benefittingfrom the program monthly, and children received over 8,000 snacks in
•         '    for the Snack Pack program include dÿawÿng

Decembe;. Upcoming fundralsers            .          •            other's
for a quilt which will be held February 14, a baÿbeque sale m March, a M
Day celebration featuring the Announcers and Expressions scheduled for May,
and the seconcl annual Snack Pack golf tournament set for June. For mere infor-
mation, call 965-3582. Here receiving the plaque of appreciation, from left, are
Hot Watts employees Sissy Persingor, Christy Ioannidis, Karen Baker and
Norma Griffith. (God's Covering Photo)

God's Covering, Inc. ADVOCATE FOR HEALTHY, SAFE CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
This Is a pubfic service focal program that Is offering and dlsthhutlng bags of healthy, nuldlous snack foods each
month to chitdren in grades Pre-K, Kthdergaden, through grade 3rd. These Snack Packs are taken home with the
qualified chfidren for weekends and holidays.
Emall:        gwenves s@aol.coÿn
Contact:       Gwen Vess-Whilrnore

Address:      Covington, VA  24426
Telephone:    540-958-0460 or 540-955-3582


